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Jennifer Western:

You may wish to check with DHFS to determine what the federal rules are on sharing
information obtained from the FBI.  If I remember correctly, s. 50.065 (2) (br), stats.,
which sunset on September 30, 2007, was drafted to facilitate a pilot program on
obtaining FBI information for background checks.  This section placed limits on using
information obtained from the FBI.
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